
I B. Tech Parent -Teacher Meeting: 10 Feb 2023 

A Parent-Teacher Meeting was held on 10 Feb 2023 in the ground floor Conference Room. 

Parents of 119 students attended the meeting. All the subject teachers as well as mentors spoke 

with the parents who attended the meeting. The HOD of Humanities and Sciences Dr. E. 

Chandra Shekar monitored the meeting and spoke to some of the parents. The parents were given 

feedback forms in order to identify their views about the college facilities and also about their 

children’s performance, attendance and study time at their residence. Parents filled the feedback 

forms and returned them to the teachers. 

All the parents found the quality of infrastructure and facilities such as laboratories and 

classrooms outstanding and were happy with the teaching-learning process. Everyone was happy 

with the communication from the college about their children’s academic performance, 

discipline and attendance. 

The counsellors advised the parents to visit the college at least once a month to stay updated 

regarding the progress of their wards and to send their wards to college regularly. They also 

advised the students to spend more time on their studies. 

 

The HOD of Humanities and Sciences Dr. E. Chandra Shekar interacting with the parents  

 



 

 

 

      

Faculty members interacting with the parents 

 


